

TERM 1 I THE WAY
NEWSLETTER I FRIDAY 1
APRIL 2022



WHATSAPP GROUPS FOR GRADES

Many parents would like to connect with each other during this time, a great way to do that is through parent led WhatsApp groups.

Parents of the younger year groups have created WhatsApp groups that they are apart of, many have stated how useful they have been.

Parent administrators have asked to extend the opportunity to parents who may not be aware of these groups. Please note that these groups are not run or administered by the College, rather are parent run. If you would like to be added to your child's grade WhatsApp group, please fill in the form and your details will be passed on to the admins.

WhatsApp Group Form

If you are an administrator of any other groups and are interested in reaching your year groups parents, please email community@thac.nsw.edu.au

Mrs Carmen Pasapera

Marketing & Community Relations Manager